John Perry Primary School Charles Road Dagenham Essex RM10 8UR

Tel: 020 8270 4622

Email: office@johnperry.bardaglea.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mr W Pedro



Friday 28th May 2021

Year 3 Summer 2 Newsletter

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We have nearly completed a whole year with our classes! The children have had a year of their education disturbed by school closures. We are very proud with how the classes have coped and how well they have settled back into school life.

We have lots of exciting learning to occur this half term. During English lessons, we will be completing performance poetry around some of our favourite foods. We will also be looking at using short films to create our own stories. In our Maths lessons, we be looking at weight, mass and capacity. We will also be recapping how to complete the column method for addition, subtraction, multiplication and division. The children will be learning about magnets in Science, including looking at different types of magnets and testing how strong the magnetic field is. During Geography this half term, we will be learning about the types of deserts in the world and the conditions that some people who live there deal with.

In our Music lessons we will be learning about timbre and using the body to create music. The PSHE topic this half term is looking at savings, careers and financial capabilities. We will be looking at how signs and symbols are used in religions. During D+T lessons, the children will be creating photo frames.

Please continue to read with the children using Bug Club and practise times tables using Timestable Rockstars. Spellings and homework will continue to be set on Google Classroom or by using the homework books. Reading books are changed on a Friday.

P.E-

3F- Monday indoor, Wednesday outdoor

3M- Monday outdoor, Tuesday indoor

3H-Tuesday indoor, Thursday outdoor

Thank you

Miss Hoodless, Mr Eden and Miss Mala and Mrs Odud















